
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 12, 2023         UPDATED  

 

Medi-Cal Rx Retirement of Transition Policy Preparation Tips  

 

Dear Provider, 

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) announced on December 20, 2022 plans of the 
retirement of the Transition Policy for beneficiaries 22 years or older.  That served as the 90 – day notice.  
They issued a new bulletin outlining steps on how to plan ahead for this retirement. 

A link to the bulletin on helpful tips to prepare for the retirement of the Transition Policy  may be found 
here: 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-
assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2023.01_A_How_to_Prepare_Retirement_of_Transition_Policy.pdf 

 

KHS posts all bulletins on the KHS website, www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com, choose Provider, then 
Bulletins.  

For any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 1-800-391-2000. 
 

Sincerely, 

Melissa McGuire 
Deputy Director of Provider Network 
Kern Health Systems 
 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2023.01_A_How_to_Prepare_Retirement_of_Transition_Policy.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2023.01_A_How_to_Prepare_Retirement_of_Transition_Policy.pdf
http://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/

